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As part of our strategy to help shape the future, we were proud to support the
initiative that helps people in need.

This year's event had over 50 teams from real estate companies taking part and was  supported by
Stowarzyszenie Rodziców i Przyjaciół Dzieci Niewidomych i Słabowidzących “Tęcza” (The
Association of Parents and Friends of the Blind and Visually Impaired „Tęcza”). All money raised
from the day was donated to the cause.
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